
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Career Center is offering two workshops for 

students to help them search for transfer 

scholarships. You will learn what resources are 

available and how to qualify and apply for scholarships. 
 

 The workshops are scheduled   

for the following dates & times:  

    Thursday, February 25 

          1:00 – 2:00 pm 

     Wednesday, March 10 

         10:00 – 11:00 am 
             

            Career Center Library 

              Building 3, Room 108  
 
 
 
 
For more information on the Career Center or if you are in need of  
interpreting services, please contact the Career Center at 292-2248. 


